
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Dear Families, 

What a wonderful week we’ve had at school – and at last, we’ve been 

blessed with some proper summertime sunshine! It’s brought a real buzz of 

energy and joy to the school, and it’s been lovely to see the children making 

the most of the outdoors. 

Wishing you all a sunny and wonderful weekend,  

Miss Pridmore 

 

Year 4 and 5 Camp: Barton 

Hall 

A particular highlight this week was 

our fantastic Year 4 and Year 5 

residential trip to Barton Hall. The 

children had an absolutely incredible time.  Barton Hall is great because they 

offer such a range of activities and the child threw themselves into every 

single one of them! From zip wires and raft building to climbing, archery, 

sensory trails, scooting, and even skiing – they’ve done it all, and they’ve 

done it with huge smiles and amazing attitudes. 

What stood out most was the way they supported one another, cheered 

each other on, and made some truly special memories with their friends. 

Their positivity and teamwork shone through in everything they did. 

The children’s behaviour throughout the trip was exceptional and  something 

that was commented on by all the staff. We are so proud of each and every 

one of them, and grateful to them for being such great company. 
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A huge thank you to our dedicated staff team who gave so much of their 

time and energy to plan and run the trip , their  care and support made it all 

possible. We’re also incredibly grateful to Jimmy, one of our wonderful 

parent volunteers, for giving up his time to join us and help make the 

experience even more memorable.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Bikeability 

This week our remaining Year 6s completed their Bikeablity; the government’s 

national cycle training programme. It helped them learn practical skills and 

understand how to cycle on today’s roads. 

 

Countdown Cricket 

This afternoon, Dart class went to Penryn College to take part in a 

countdown cricket competition. There were wins, losses and draws against 

Constantine, Flushing and Mylor and some fantastic teamwork.  

 



 
 

Wraparound  

Our wraparound club is becoming increasingly popular. The children really 

enjoy their after school time with our amazing team Sam and Joe. This week, 

they have made the most of the weather playing on the adventure, flower 

arranging, colouring and more! 

 

If you would like for your child to attend Wraparound, please get a 

Registration form from the school office, or you can find it on our school 

website: https://www.mawnanschool.com/web/wraparound_childcare and 

your child’s place via Parentpay.  

 

Sports Day – save the date 

Our Sports day will be taking place on Friday 4th July.   

Dates to Remember 

Date 

 

Event 

25th – 27th June Year 6 School Camp - Porthpean 

1st July Family/Parenting Worker Drop In – 2:45-4:00pm 

4th July Sports Day 

11th July Sports Day reserve date 

14th July Year 6 BBQ 4-6pm 

18th July Year 6 Leaver’s Service 2pm 

18th July  Last day of term 

21st July Summer Holidays  



 
 

Summer Big Bash – Saturday 12th July, from 4pm 

onwards! 

 

 



 
 

 

https://mawnan-school-pta-

shop.sumupstore.com/product/summer-bash-adult-ticket 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


